Town Meeting
September 5, 2018

The meeting was called to order by First Selectman George R Temple. Town Clerk
Margaret A West-Mainor read the call and return of posting. Robert DeBisschop moved
to nominate Edward Hardy, seconded. There being no other nomination the Town Clerk
casted on ballot for the Mr. Hardy. Nomination Carried.

The Moderator read the eligibility to vote at a town meeting:

Robert DeBisschop moved, seconded Item 1.

ITEM 1 Shall the Town of Oxford approve the purchase of a 2018 Ford Interceptor, in
an amount not to exceed $40,000.00 (including outfitting, radios changed and lights
installed) to be taken from Capital and Non-Recurring, for the Oxford Ambulance

Association; as approved by the Board of Selectmen on 8/15/18 and the Board of Finance
on 8/27/18?

Discussion: First Selectman George Temple explained that this is in the budget to replace
an existing fly car that is on its last days. He then asked Executive Director Madalene
Taggart if she has anything to add. She explained that the car being replace is completely
rusted out and a danger. First Selectman Temple then confirmed that the car will be
marked as a Town of Oxford vehicle.

There being no other comments or questions the moderator called for a vote.

Motion Carried: Unanimous

Bob DeBisschop moved, seconded to adjourn.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:06PM
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